HACKNEY PLATE 018 REGISRATION

PEVS



22/07/2024

TO:Taxi Licensing
Richmond District Council
Mercury House

Dear Sir/Madame

My Licensed taxi, stated above has become 10 years old.

I would like you to consider extending its use as a Hackney carriage over the Councils 10 year policy on the grounds listed below.

- 1. We are now one council and adhere to Hambleton Council rules so all districts should be like for like on vehicle age.
- 2. I see older Hackney vehicles over 10 years old being licensed in neighbouring districts to Richmondshire
- 3. is in very good condition
- 4. is regually serviced and maintaned
- 5. has only done 20/30,000 miles a year whilst been a hackney carriage

I look forward to hearing from you any further inspection of the vehicle is most welcome.

Kind Regards

Michael Peverell